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The TWU/IAM Association condemns, in the strongest possible
terms, any conduct by any individual that jeopardizes the safe
operation of an aircraft. Safety is the number one priority
for our IAM and TWU members involved in the maintenance and
operation  of  aircraft.  These  members  are  the  most  highly
trained safety professionals in the airline industry. As a
result, the US air transportation system is the safest in the
world.  Any  conduct  that  jeopardizes  that  safety  is  not
tolerated or condoned by the leadership or members of our
organizations.
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